Angela Stephl

From:

Vic <vandh@acsalaska.net>

Sent:

Thursday, April 15, 2021 1:58 PM

To:

Rep. Kevin McCabe

Subject:

Not requireing front license plates

As I see it in the states, Many do not require a front license plate, in fact some car manufacturers do not have provisions for a front plate on their vehicles.

I do support to not require nor issue a second vehicle plate.

Regards Vic Knott

Anchorage

New Outlook Express and Windows Live Mail replacement - get it here: https://www.oeclassic.com/



This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. www.avast.com

Angela Stephl

From:

C D <culminationmotorsports@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, April 15, 2021 1:19 PM

To:

Rep. Kevin McCabe

Subject:

HB 166, Requiring One Rear License Plate in Alaska

Dear Kevin,

Thank you bringing the bill to our attention. As a fellow Airline Captain and small business owner of a European Auto Repair station, I value the cost savings of one license plate, I am in favor of passing house bill HB166.

Regards,

Catherine Dwinnell

Owner - Culmination Motorsports

Culmination Motorsports 907-306-4448 160 W. 91st Ave., Ste B Anchorage, AK 99515